
   

 

 

Glashaboy Flood Relief Scheme Works Update 

Hazelwood Road/R639 

 
Works are conƟnuing in Sallybrook Industrial Estate, Meadowbrook Estate, and adjacent to 
O’Connor’s Funeral Home as part of the Flood Relief Scheme. 

Over the coming months, works are also being carried out at the Hazelwood Road/R639 JuncƟon, to 
facilitate the realignment of this juncƟon. See Fig One Below. 

These works at the R639 will entail the construcƟon of the following:- 

 A right turn lane, northbound 
 A leŌ turn filter lane – Southbound 
 The construcƟon of a cycle lane, both northbound and southbound 
 The installaƟon of traffic lights at this juncƟon 
 The construcƟon of pedestrian crossings 
 The construcƟon of a footpath on the right-hand side heading Southbound 
 The construcƟon of a new bus stop (where the exisƟng bus stop is currently closed) 
 The installaƟon of new drainage in the enƟre area in conjuncƟon with the Flood Relief 

Scheme 
 The construcƟon of a new culvert at Cois Na Ghleann 

It will be necessary to have ongoing Traffic Management in this area going forward, to enable 
Sorensen to carry out these works in a safe and Ɵmely manner. 

This will include Stop/Go during peak hours, and automated Traffic Lights during off peak hours. 

Sorensen will endeavour to keep disrupƟon to a minimum, but unfortunately, there maybe  
delays/disrupƟon to the flow of traffic, especially at peak Ɵmes. 

We would ask you to please allow extra Ɵme for your journey parƟcularly during school Ɵme, 
from 8am – 9am. Or alternaƟvely, if possible, to take another route.  

  

 



   
Fig One 

 

 

If you would like to receive updates via text, you can subscribe to our Free Text Alert. There is no 
charge to send or receive text messages. 

To subscribe Free Text 

GFRS to 50015 

In the meanƟme, if you have any quesƟons about the works being carried out by Sorensen in the 
area, please contact: 

Sorensen Liaison Officer - Elaine Cronin – 086 032 6171 

Sorensen Traffic Management Officer - David Sorensen – 086 032 4488 

 

Yours sincerely 

__Elaine Cronin  

Elaine Cronin 

Sorensen Liaison Officer  

086 032 61 71  

GFRS@sorensen.ie 

For more informaƟon on the Glashaboy River Flood Relief Scheme, Scan Here:- 
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